
Shawn Tuma and Christine Chasse Analyze AI and
Cyber Developments for Texas Bar Journal

Spencer Fane attorneys Shawn Tuma and Christine Chasse recently authored an
article for the September 2025 Legislative Update edition of the Texas Bar Journal.

As part of the publication’s overview on the Texas legislature’s 89th session, Shawn
and Christine’s piece outlines the state’s latest and most impactful changes to
technology law. The team discussed the Texas Responsible Artificial Intelligence
Governance Act (TRAIGA), the Texas Cybersecurity Program Safe Harbor Law, the
newly created state agency known as Texas Cyber Command, and more.

At Spencer Fane, Shawn co-leads the firm’s Cyber | Data | Artificial Intelligence |
Emerging Technology Practice Group while serving as Office Managing Partner for
the firm’s Plano location. In addition to these leadership roles, he maintains a robust
law practice that helps businesses protect their information and protect themselves
from their information. Christine maintains a dual-focused practice at the
intersection of cybersecurity and health care, advising clients on emerging legal
risks while providing pragmatic, business-forward guidance. She supports a range of
clients – from health systems to technology providers – in navigating complex
regulatory frameworks, responding to high-stakes incidents, and structuring
effective litigation strategies.

Read Shawn and Christine’s full Technology Law Update here.
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